
August 27, 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are grateful to God for a wonderful first couple of days of school! It has been a
joy to see our students return, settle into their routines, and begin the year with such
energy and enthusiasm. Their smiles, prayers, and eagerness to learn remind us of
the blessings of our school community.

Thank you for your continued partnership and support as we work together to
nurture both the faith and academic growth of your children. We look forward to the
many ways God will guide us in the year ahead.

Blessings,
Mrs. Anderson and Mrs. Marinaro 

ROTATION SCHEDULE FOR AUG 28-SEPT 5

PAY-IT LINKS

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=6b829154-a1ba-4ef2-a523-81e20b5079af


REMINDER Dollar Days & Birthday Celebrations
We invite students to participate in Dollar Days and Birthday Celebrations.
These days are optional.

Dollar Days: $1.00 per day (9 total = $9.00 for the year)
Birthday Out-of-Uniform Day: $3.00
Total per student for the year: $12.00

Please visit this link for more information and to submit payment:
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/1TlnDemz. This form will close on 8:00 a.m. on
Thursday, September 4, 2025.

NEW Fathers' Club Ice Cream Social & Movie Night
The Fathers' Club invites your family to a Movie Night and Ice Cream Party on
Friday, September 12th in the school gym. The price includes pizza, ice cream,
water, juice, and a movie. The cost is $5.00 per person and is limited to school
families. All children must be accompanied by an adult. Doors open at 6 p.m.
and the movie will begin at 6:30 p.m. We will close the Pay-It link on Friday,
September 12th at 9 a.m. https://payit.nelnet.net/form/CfQt26yz

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Health and Student Demographic Forms
Please return these completed forms to your child's homeroom teacher by
Friday, August 29th. You will need to complete both of these forms for each
child you have enrolled at SUS.

NEW MAP Testing
We will begin the fall session of our MAP Growth testing the week of
September 16th, continuing through the following week. If at all possible,
please try not to schedule any appointments for your child during this time
period. We appreciate your support!

NEW Arrival/Dismissal 
If you are picking your child up at the 3:16 p.m. dismissal, please do not to
come before 3:08 p.m. This backs up Manns Avenue for those picking up in
the second group.

For safety reasons, if you are in the second group, please do not cross the
street to pick up your child until the parents from the first have moved to their
vehicles.  

NEW Water Bottles
If a student forgets their water bottle at home, parents will not be permitted to
drop one off during the school day. Students will be able to use the water
fountains as needed.

NEW Pets Reminder
Please be reminded that pets cannot be brought onto the school grounds
especially during arrival and dismissal for safety reasons.

NEW School Calendar
Our school calendar can be found on our website. We encourage you to
subscribe to our website calendar to stay up-to-date with our schedule and

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/1TlnDemz
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/CfQt26yz
https://hfmmh6cbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GseyW3KTrR5GfK2qsZCZvtR4G6P5LJuK7bHZ4Jp6EuEZ8CIhVu0MnCVCj3RdhOlchkAqUqX1Yy_aWSjBTbr7sES449SUUa_eekVetav4W_h7d6eL3Tixen_MZe9A_t7KviIIgL4mhgDJydLrJrzUDJXBA5luy5ERM0PoOHCoyPTq2undINFNhQ==&c=RelpyIulhQhFSAcbCLHklkJ3qf9VYz3A8F6XmVhkjhUt8lKo9_3RRQ==&ch=7R5pwyplRGQrt9LU3T7wohnXwRZyJlBMvCnp4R0DtMVqmHfPdVDqCA==


events. Subscription instructions can be found here: Calendar Subscription
Instructions

REMINDER Walking Permission Form
As a reminder, a signed permission form is required for students walking
home. The AOB prefers that students below 6th grade are accompanied by a
parent or older sibling. If a student cannot be accompanied by a parent or older
sibling, please communicate this information promptly with the school. Please
take a moment to complete the Walking Permission Form.

NEW Kona Ice
Join us on Friday, August 29th from
12-3 p.m. at Kona Ice on E. Joppa
Road for a sweet treat!

SAVE THE DATES

Wednesday, August 27 
Grades K-4 Back to School Night (6:30-8 p.m.) Students should not
attend.

Thursday, August 28
PK Early Dismissal at 12:00 p.m.
Grades 5-8 Back to School Night (6:30-8 p.m.) Students should not
attend.

Friday, August 29
Dismissal begins at 12:00 p.m. for all students. We will follow the
schedule below for dismissal:

12:00 p.m. - A-Dr
12:08 p.m. - Du-Sc
12:16 p.m. - Se-Z

No afternoon Extended Day.

Monday, September 1 - School Closed for Labor Day

HIGH SCHOOL ADMISSIONS

NEW Loyola Blakefield

https://hfmmh6cbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GseyW3KTrR5GfK2qsZCZvtR4G6P5LJuK7bHZ4Jp6EuEZ8CIhVu0MnJheNKOZuIsJApus2dvUGh2Xx5gCQLbMPoY4LMp8as-U2qvwI7pLDfV07FcFl6zoi32kjpRYs0umhY9ugLADZ9HCM1rSv20UxPgWQjBGua3THxxkmCvWJhg0MH12MVYLZNdWLREgix0kJUNEMZDX8zRAwZa8RMais6fj84exOa13gMepoIVnwXwfMvp9njsyOw==&c=RelpyIulhQhFSAcbCLHklkJ3qf9VYz3A8F6XmVhkjhUt8lKo9_3RRQ==&ch=7R5pwyplRGQrt9LU3T7wohnXwRZyJlBMvCnp4R0DtMVqmHfPdVDqCA==
https://hfmmh6cbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GseyW3KTrR5GfK2qsZCZvtR4G6P5LJuK7bHZ4Jp6EuEZ8CIhVu0MnJheNKOZuIsJdtrUJ34YARM7kOS5gWsV_zCzL9-1bLgU2VcWXRZ798xotrtWouiah5_PmE_0RS1lhcaSYNnKDN_7hAnsafSrZa1OEcjIDGDnvoQ6VEuUGT_xOJu49SrQz1uPPW-ljFp_jdi9CNI89PfNKqe9vwFyzc-heUsBEcEuQRmlGlubx0Av95DMqaz1KxyMz08AlsKP&c=RelpyIulhQhFSAcbCLHklkJ3qf9VYz3A8F6XmVhkjhUt8lKo9_3RRQ==&ch=7R5pwyplRGQrt9LU3T7wohnXwRZyJlBMvCnp4R0DtMVqmHfPdVDqCA==


SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

REMINDER August & September Lunch Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in August &
September. 
Volunteers are needed from 11:20 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Please use
the Sign-up Genius link below to register for the date(s) you are available.
Service hours do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-57895728-lunch

PARISH NEWS

Fall Scripture Study! 
TUESDAYS, 7:00pm in the Spiritual Center SEPTEMBER 16th - NOVEMBER
11th: 
Lectio: Confirmation is mysterious. 
Cost: $30 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-57895728-lunch


Is Confirmation really necessary if we’ve been baptized? 
What is the connection between the outpouring of the Holy Spirit at
Pentecost and the graces bestowed at Confirmation? 
How does Confirmation strengthen us to endure persecution as we
witness to Jesus? 

Discover the answers to these questions and more in this Lectio series on the
Sacrament of Confirmation. Join us and gain a deeper understanding of the
gifts the Holy Spirit gives us in Confirmation and how we might live them out
more fully as we take up our crosses and follow Christ. 

For more information or to register, contact Bernie Miller
or bernadine.miller@archbalt.org, see the QR code provided in the weekly
bulletin or simply click this link! https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?
formId=e339321d-82a3-4a58-ac2f-14fded50f393

mailto:bernadine.miller@archbalt.org
https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=e339321d-82a3-4a58-ac2f-14fded50f393
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